
 

 

 

 

 

Upcoming Events: 
 
 Iris Day May 8 

 Mother’s Day 
May 8 

 Memorial Day 
May 30 

 National Eyewear 
Day June 6 

 National Eat Your 
Vegetables Day 
June 17 

 Father’s Day 
June 19 

 World Giraffe Day 
June 21 

 National 
Sunglasses Day 
June 27 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Make vision a focus in 
your life and take care of 
your eyes! The National 
Eye Institute has declared 
May Healthy Vision Month. 
The optometrists at 
Roberts Eyecare want to 
encourage you to take an 
active role in keeping your 
eyes healthy and safe. 
 
We all have five senses, 
but did you know that 80% 
of the information taken in 
during the day comes 
through your eyes? 
Information about your 
surroundings, your job, 
your loved ones. The most 
important step to keep 
your eyes healthy is 
having yearly eye exams – 
and encouraging your 
loved ones to do the same! 
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Protecting your eyes while 
at work AND play is also 
important to keep your 
eyes safe and healthy. 
About 2,000 people in the 
United States get a serious 
work-related eye injury 
each day and people with 
sports-related eye injuries 
end up in the ER every 13 
minutes. 
 
Computers have become 
an almost essential part of 
our daily life, but digital 
eye strain is real, and can 
cause a real drain on your 
eyes. Practice the 20-20-
20 rule to keep your eyes 
relaxed – every 20 
minutes, look at something 
20 feet away for 20 
seconds. Reducing screen 
time is also important. 

Rock your shades! 
Protecting your eyes and 
the delicate skin around 
your eyes is a tall task – 
but UVA and UVB blocking 
sunglasses are able to 
keep you and your eyes 
feeling good and looking 
great while in the sun. 
 
The optometrists at 
Roberts Eyecare work with 
our opticians to ensure you 
have the best glasses for 
your life. Dress glasses, 
sports glasses, computer 
glasses, safety glasses 
and sunglasses are all 
available with and without 
prescription and are 
tailored to fit your needs. 
Ask about your options 
today! 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Each year, over 20,000 
Americans visit the 
emergency room with a 
workplace-related eye 
injury, costing an  
The type of eye safety 
protection needed at one’s 
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The sun releases energy 
(radiation) in many forms - 
the light we see, the heat 
we feel and the ultraviolet 
(UV) light that is invisible 
to the eye. As most people 
know, UV rays cause 
sunburns. But extended 
exposure to UV rays can 
cause damage to the eyes, 
including “corneal suburns” 
(photokeratitis), cataracts 
and eye cancers. 
 
Many factors determine 
UV exposure, including 
geography, altitude, 
season, time of day, 
weather conditions and 
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Life … Brought to You by Your Eyes!  

reflection. While the 
Southern Tier is not near 
the equator or at high 
altitudes, we are still at risk 
of significant UV exposure 
in the summer months 
when the sun’s rays hit the 
earth at a steeper angle, 
resulting in a greater 
amount of UV exposure. It 
is also important to 
remember that even on an 
overcast day, UV rays 
penetrate the cloud cover. 
Lastly, surfaces such as 
snow, pavement and water 
reflect the UV light that hits 
them, causing more 
exposure to the eye. 

 Given the multiple factors, 
it’s important to have a 
good pair of UV-blocking 
sunglasses for children, 
adults and seniors that 
reduce glare, filter 99-
100% of UV and are 
comfortable to wear. At 
Roberts Eyecare, we have 
a wide selection of 
sunglasses for the whole 
family and can work with 
you to meet your needs. 
Call now for an 
appointment to get your 
sunglasses upgraded and 
better protect your eyes. 

 

Insight 

June is National Ultraviolet Awareness Month 
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